
Elmer, Linda 

From: D'Amato, Michael
Sent: Sunday, July 08, 2007 12:18 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Rivianna project
Importance: High
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7/9/2007

for file 
  
Michael S. D'Amato 
Alderman, 3rd District 
Milwaukee, WI. 
mdamat@milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Guy Poitras [mailto:Nomade@wi.rr.com] 
Sent: Sat 07-Jul-07 8:56 AM 
To: Hines Jr., Willie; Hamilton, Ashanti; Davis Sr., Joe; rbauma@milwaukee.gov; D'Amato, Michael; Bohl, James; 
Dudzik, Joseph; Donovan, Robert; rpuente@milwaukee.gov; Murphy, Michael; Witkowiak, James; Witkowski, 
Terry; Zielinski, Tony 
Subject: Rivianna project 
 
  
Common Council President Hines and Common Council Members,  
  
Water Street Lofts Condominium Association, comprised of 80 units occupied by over 100+ 
voters, and a member of the Milwaukee River Residents Group, asks that you vote NO to 
the ZND recommendation that will allow Rivianna to move forward. The concerns of Water 
Street Lofts owners and our neighbours have NOT been addressed.  The proposed 160', 3 
tower condominium and hotel project with 3 stories of parking, built along the riverfront is 
inappropriate and out of character with current architecture along the river.   
  
This project will adversely and permanently impact the character of the Fifth Ward.  More time 
needs to be taken to consider the concerns of neighbours and the impact of this project on the 
Fifth Ward. 
  
Water Street Lofts Condominium Owners ask that you vote NO to the ZND 
recommendation when the Common Council votes on July 13th. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
Guy Poitras, President 
Water Street Lofts Condominium Association 
Members of the Milwaukee River Residents Group


